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From: Shawn Arcidino
To: Public Testimony
Subject: Please Oppose Ordinance #230092
Date: Monday, January 30, 2023 9:29:04 AM


Dear City Council City Council,


Bike lobbyist are killing our economy. Truman Road business owners never put out mass
emails asking you to remove lanes. We attended the meetings and said we don't want them.
Please uphold the will of the people and remove the lanes. We shouldn't be getting threats
towards our business and life's because our business are suffering at the hands of protected
bike Lanes. If we don't have a voice by way of city council we will be moving forward with a
Referendum petition to remove all KC lanes and bike hubs. Making there placement voter
approved only. We all want to get our businesses back
Thanks Shawn Arcidino


Regards, 
Shawn Arcidino 
2712 E Truman Rd
Kansas City, MO 64127
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